
Dear Delegate Szeliga 
  

I am IN FAVOR of HB 758 - Lesson Plans and Instructional Material. 
  

It is important to require lesson plans and instructional material used at public schools to 
be posted on the public school’s website. Parents, family members, tutors must be 
involved and aware of lessons being taught to their children and students in Maryland 
schools so that the students can succeed in their schooling and life time achievements. 
 

 Additionally, this will ensure that whatever is being taught in our public schools matches 
our values and is appropriate and accurate. Transparency creates trust. 
 

Sincerely, 
Suzanne Merryman 
520 Piccadilly Rd. 
Towson,  MD 21204 


